

THE BRUCE-GREY COUNTY ROMAN CATHOLIC SEPARATE SCHOOL BOARD

J. M. McGILL ADMINISTRATIVE CENTRE

TELEPHONE 519-367-2636

CARLSRUHE, ONTARIO

1982 04 26.

Township of Brant, R. R. 1, Elmwood, Ontario.

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is a request for the replacement of the two bridges on the south line of Brant township, namely at Lot 39, Concession 2 SDR, and Lot 74, Concession 2 SDR.

The bridge at Lot 39 is rated for 5 tonnes, while the bus we are using along this road weighs 6.5 tonnes. This results in a detour of some 16 kilometres per day, and at today's prices for fuel, etc., it is expensive and time consuming (each child must ride the bus 10 minutes longer each day, and the cost of fuel for the extra mileage amounts to some \$1,120.00 per year.)

The bridge at Lot 74 does not affect us this year, however, as families move, we may again have to use this bridge and therefore, request that consideration be given for the replacement of both bridges on the south line of Brant township.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Leonard G. Karl,

Supervisor of Transportation.